
DOVER BOARD OF HEALTH REMOTE ACCESS MEETING 
 
Due to COVID-19 (coronavirus) and the rules and guidelines currently in place regarding 
sheltering at home, social distancing, etc., the Dover Board of Health has chosen to conduct its 
forthcoming public meeting via teleconferencing. The process of teleconferencing will allow 
both members of the Board of Health and the public to attend and participate remotely. 
 
The Board of Health will hold its meeting on Monday, October 18, 2021, at 6:00 pm. All officials 
and members of the public are welcome to call into the meeting. The dial-in number is (toll) 
978-990-5000. The access code is 3049458. There will be a public portion of the meeting for 
anyone who wishes to make a comment.  
 
If anyone has any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the health department by 
phone 973-366-2200 x 1120 or mail doverhealth@dover.nj.us. 
 


